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Follow-up and Bridge to the Next CPR 

Recommendation Proposed Follow-up One Year Follow Up 

 



discussion at the next faculty meeting 
in March 2015. It is our hope that 
curriculum changes could be adopted 
by December 2015 and be 
implemented for the new cohort 
2016-2017. 

2. 



Population Health program at 
Queen’s to discuss potential synergies 
between the programs. We aim to 
incorporate new experiential learning 
opportunities in the School of Policy 
Studies offerings by 2016-2017. 



Additional Comments: 

Please identify any new initiatives that would be part of the upcoming CPR. 

 

One initiative which we would draw attention to is our development of an Indigenous  Governance Certificate/Diploma, which is being carried out in conjunction with Indigenous groups and championed 
by one of our 
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